
 
Our Ref:  OFA/DGS/CBY 

 
5th June 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

RE: Change of Date: Birmingham UCAS Higher Education Exhibition 2017 
 
I recently wrote to you regarding the Universities and Colleges Admissions Service’s (UCAS) 
higher education exhibition at Birmingham NEC.  Since my previous correspondence to you 
there has been a change to the date, and Forge sixth form students have now been allocated 
tickets for the event on Tuesday 13th June 2017 as opposed to Monday 12th June 2017. 
 

All other arrangements for the event remain the same. On Tuesday 13th June 2017 your 
son/daughter will not be required to come into the academy. They will be provided with 
their exhibition ticket this week and will need to be at the exhibition entrance between 
12:00pm-12:30pm and will be free to return whenever they wish. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

D Grimes 

 
Mr D Grimes 
Senior Leader for Sixth Form 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


